
 

 

NOTICE TO THE GENERAL PUBLIC 

This is to inform the general public that Bank of Tanzania has issued a 

banking license to a new bank namely Covenant Bank for Women 

(Tanzania) Limited.The license allows the bank to carry out banking business 

as a community bank operating in Dar es Salaam. The bank’s head office is 

located at LAPF Millennium Tower, Ally Hassan Mwinyi Road, Dar es 

Salaam. 

Further, Bank of Tanzania wishes to inform the general public that 

Covenant Bank for Women (Tanzania) Limited commenced operations on 

28th August 2012. 
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